
 
 
 
 

 
 

Together it Works/Ensemble ça marche! 

 Tuesday, November 30, 2021 

École Central Elementary School of the Arts 

Month at a glance… 

 December Dates 

7th- Red, Green, White Day 

10th- Women's resource Centre items need to be in today. 

17th- Ugly Sweater Day 

17th - Last Day before Christmas Break 

Tuesday, January 4th School Resumes 

 

 

 
 
 

  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

It is hard to believe that we only have three weeks left before our break.   

 

Purdy Orders have arrived.  We will send home them home on Thursday.  Please 
arrange to pick up your order if it is big. 

 

Central School gives back: Our classes are having a friendly competition.  All classes 
are collecting items for the Women’s Resource Centre.  We are amazed by the 
donations so far. All classes that collect the majority of items will have a visit from our 
mascot.  Thank you to the PAC for doing this.     

 

Central PAC: Calendar draws will be posted on this link : 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/305107061173782  

 

Our weather is unpredictable as we know.  Please ensure your child is dressed 
appropriately with proper footwear.  We are trying to keep our playground safe by 
adding gravel and salt but it can still get icy at times.   

 

Thank you to Mme Janelle and Mme Stephanie for coaching our volleyball teams.  The 
students loved being able to play again against other schools.   

 

Holiday Event: We will be sending out a video to all our families the last week before 
our Christmas break.  All classes are busy preparing their presentations.   

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/305107061173782


 
 
 
 

 

Silent Auction: Our grade 6 students will be building auction items again this year 

to support our Christmas Hampers.  All proceeds help Central families.  Thank you 

to Mme Isabella and M. Vaccaro for taking this project on.  Stay tuned for photos 

of the final projects and opportunities to bid on your favorite item.   

 

Cards for Seniors: Thank you to our teachers and students for preparing cards 

for seniors in our community.  Thank you also to PAC for providing items needed 

for the cards. 

 

School Fees and Supplies: If you have not yet paid for your supplies or fees, 

kindly do so.   

 

Please don’t hesitate to call or email if you have any questions or concerns. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Mme Côté-Aubin                                                        Mr. Brooks 

Principal                                                                    Vice-Principal 

   

                 

 Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/sd60ec/ 
Central Website: https://central.prn.bc.ca 
Central Calendar: https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Cj68bgpnqvxi5R2G1Lj8JSvSASKGCTwf-
oYAVfMQ0tw/edit?usp=sharing 

 

Sneak peek at a few cards by Mme Stephanie’s students.   
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